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Lifeguards Wanted!
Council is hiring casual Lifeguards for
the upcoming pool season. We provide
training, support and great pay. Find out
more:
www.cabonne.nsw.gov.au/lifeguard

Careers @ Council
Aquatics Supervisor
Pool Administrator
Lifeguard/Kiosk Attendant

Complete job descriptions and selection
criteria can be found at Council's website.

Cabonne Bulky Waste Clean-Up
Available for Cabonne residents who currently
have a regular bin service. Acceptable items
include scrap metal, whitegoods, furniture,
appliances & bundled organics. Waste should
be placed out between 6 - 7 August 2022.

Upcoming Events

@discovercabonne



August 2022

5 - 14 August 2022
Winter Fire Festival - Various locations

6 - 7 August 2022
Bulky Waste Clean-Up
(available to residents with a regular bin
service)

6 August 2022
Mental First Aid Workshop - Manildra

6 August 2022
Woodfired Eugowra - Eugowra

7 August 2022
Cargo Winter Festival

19 August 2022
The Palms Canowindra Twilight Market

20 August 2022
Cumnock Markets

23 August 2022
Ordinary Council Meeting-  Molong 

More information can be found at  www.cabonne.nsw.gov.au
Please contact us to advertise your event.

Cudal Council Office Temporarily
Closed
Cabonne Council Cudal Office will be
temporarily closed for 6 months, in order to
complete some much-needed reconstruction
works. Council will have a temporary office at
the Cudal Health Service on Toogong Street,
Cudal. Bill and rate payment services will be
available via EFTPOS only. 

August Ordinary Council Meeting
The July Ordinary Council meeting will be held
on Tuesday, 23 August 2022.

Community Members Sought

Roads Advisory Committee
Floodplain Management Advisory        
 Committee
Age of Fishes Advisory Committee
Economy, Tourism & Culture Advisory
Committee 

Council is seeking expressions of interest for
community members to join the following
advisory committees: 

Expressions close on 2 August 2022

Cabonne Daroo Business Awards
Nominations are now open for the Daroo
Business Awards. Nominations close on
Monday, 15 August 2022. For more event info visit  www.cabonne.nsw.gov.au
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